
         

 
 

   Nº 00006 /HCL/SS1/14 

 

P U B L I C   N O T I C E 
------------------- 

 

THE PUBLIC IS HEREBY INFORMED THAT 

THE HIGH COMMISSION WILL BE CLOSED ON 

THURSDAY, 1
ST 

MAY 2014 IN OBSERVANCE OF 

LABOUR DAY AND MONDAY 5
TH

 MAY 2014 IN 

OBSERVANCE OF MAY BANK HOLIDAY  

 

 THE HIGH COMMISSION WILL RE-OPEN AND 

RESUME SERVICE TO THE PUBLIC ON FRIDAY 

2
ND

 MAY 2014 AND TUESDAY 6
TH

 MAY 2014./- 

 
 

 London, 30 April 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nkwelle EKANEY 

High Commissioner 
 

 
 
 
 

 


